President Schovanec Cordially Invites You and a Guest to a
Reception Honoring Honoring Al Sacco, Jr., Ph.D. former Dean of
the Edward E. Whitacre, Jr. College of Engineering

MONDAY, OCTOBER 31, 2022

1:00 - 3:00 p.m.

R.S.V.P.

Texas Tech University Student Union Building, Ballroom
15th Street and Akron Avenue
Lubbock, Texas 79409

Business Attire

Parking is available in R13 visitors and after 2:00 p.m. in R11 visitors
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FROM HERE, IT'S POSSIBLE



https://www.depts.ttu.edu/admissions/
https://www.facebook.com/TexasTechYou/
https://twitter.com/texastech?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/texastech/
http://www.ttu.edu/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=DQSIkWdsW0yxEjajBLZtrQAAAAAAAAAAAAN__gRwXUVURDYxN1BKMFNIT1ZXMERYR0tEVVBRTkdVSC4u

